Martha's Vineyard Public Schools

Excellence and Equity For All Children

MATTHEW T. D'ANDREA, LP.D. SUPERINTENDENT

Equal Opportunity Employer

HOPE T. MACLEOD, M.ED., BCBA DIRECTOR OF STUDENT SUPPORT SERVICES (SECONDARY)

NANCY W. DUGAN, M.ED., BCBA
DIRECTOR OF STUDENT SUPPORT SERVICES
(ELEMENTARY)

CATHERINE A. STONE
ADMINISTRATIVE ASSISTANT TO THE
SUPERINTENDENT

RICHARD M. SMITH, ED.D. ASSISTANT SUPERINTENDENT

MARK A. FRIEDMAN
SCHOOL BUSINESS ADMINISTRATOR

June 25, 2021

William Rossi, Chair Chilmark Select Board P.O. Box 119 Chilmark, MA 02535

Dear Chair Rossi:

I am writing on behalf of the Up-Island Regional School Committee to request that you appoint a town representative to serve on the newly-formed UIRSD Environmentally-Friendly Building Task Force:

The West Tisbury School is West Tisbury's largest building and biggest energy consumer. It is 61,000 square feet and was built in 3 pieces from the mid-1970s through the mid-1990s. It has received few upgrades to its heating and other mechanical systems over its lifetime.

This Task Force will be charged with determining the best way to help this building achieve optimal energy performance in keeping with West Tisbury's commitment to 100% Renewable by 2040 and the State's new climate law.

You can either call 508-693-2007, ext. 15, or email rstone@mvyps.org to give us the name and contact information of your representative. Thank you in advance.

Sincerely,

Matthew T. D'Andrea, LP.D. Superintendent of Schools

MD lindes